
The Committee is requesting the following information from your school in order 

to help in their planning and deliberations.  (The request is being sent to 

Principals, AD’s and AD Secretaries.) 

- Current year 2012-13 student enrollment (ADM) 
- Current year 2012-13 % of students on Free and Reduced Lunch 
- Current year 2012-13 # of students participating for your school that don’t 

attend your school (home school, Associate Member, private school) 
- Projections for the next five years of your student enrollment (ADM) 
- Projections for the next five years of your % of students on Free and 

Reduced Lunch 
- Any additional enrollment information you want to submit to the 

Committee (schools opening/closing, boundary changes, etc.) 
 

As per the request of the Classification committee: 

Sheridan HS current ADM is 234 as of 3-22-13 and our Free and Reduced Lunch % 

is 57 at the high school and 65% for the district.   

We have a Co-OP agreement with the Sheridan Japanese School which has 32 

high school students (of which 11 have participated in athletics).  We do not have 

any home school participants, but we do have one student from the Ballston 

Community School. 

If we were to project out our ADM and Free and Reduced: 13/14-233 and 65%, 

14/15-234 and 66%, 15/16-237 and 66%, 16/17-243 and 68%, and 17/18-246 and 

68%.  We do not anticipate any changes to our current situation. 


